
Illinois Advisory Council on Bilingual Education 
Special Committee Meeting of the Whole 

Tuesday, March 14, and Thursday, March 23, 2006 
 

 
A special meeting of the Committee of the Whole was held at the Illinois Resource Center and 
was begun on Tuesday, March 14, 2006 (9:30 a.m. – 12:00 pm) and recessed until Thursday, 
March 23, 2006 (8:30-11:00).  The purpose of the meeting was to review the proposed changes 
in the language for the Rules and Regulations in relation to Part 228: Transitional Bilingual 
Education. 
 
Notes with proposed language drafted at the two-part meeting are attached. 
An attendance list of members of the Council at each of the two parts of the meeting is also 
attached. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David J. Barker 
Chair 



Illinois Advisory Council on Bilingual Education 
Special Committee Meeting of the Whole 

Tuesday, March 14, and Thursday, March 23, 2006 
 
 
In attendance: 
 
Tuesday, 3/14      Thursday, 3/23 
 
Members:      Members: 
 
Carmen Acevedo 
David Barker      David Barker 
Pat Chamberlain     Pat Chamberlain 
Rebecca Kolda (by Phone)    Rebecca Kolda (by Phone) 
Manuel Medina     Raj Balu (representing Manuel Medina) 
Ngoc Diep Nguyen     Ngoc Diep Nguyen 
Melissa Wolf      Melissa Wolf 
Josie Yanguas      Josie Yanguas 
Kim Zinman      Kim Zinman 
       Maria Korkatsch 
       Alonzo Rivas 
        
 
Also in attendance:     Also in attendance: 
Seng Noalhu ISBE     Harriette Herrera ISBE (by phone) 
Beth Robinson  ISBE     Barry Pedersen  ISBE (by phone) 
Robin Lisboa ISBE 
Harriette Herrera  ISBE 
Raj Balu 
 


